
State of South Carolina 
 

 
 

Workers’ Compensation Commission 
Advisory Notice 

Court Call Service 

March 23, 2020 
The Commission’s Advisory Notice issued on March 21 Commissioners’ reported dockets will be 
managed by each Commissioner’s office in the best manner possible using Court Call, telephone, 
and other electronic methods.  The following is a clarification for the use of Court Call.  

Each individual participating in the hearing from a remote location via Court Call must have a 
separate link through Court Call.  

The expense, $59.50 per individual connection to Court Call will be paid by each party.  

Additional information about the use of Court Call may be found at the following link: 
https://wcc.sc.gov/sites/default/files/Documents/Update.News/Court%20Call%20Info%2
03-20-2020.pdf 

Please continue to monitor our website www.wcc.sc.gov for updates and direct any questions or 
comments to 

Gary M. Cannon  
Executive Director 
GCannon@wcc.sc.gov  

1333 Main Street Suite 500 
P.O. Box 1715 

Columbia, S.C. 29202-1715 
 

 

TEL:  (803) 737-5700 
FAX:  (803) 737-5768 

www.wcc.sc.gov 
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